
 
I wish lots of success to your initiative. We live in an unreal world where what ought to be 

patently obvious, i.e. that we are forced by US power to take part in a GM experiment 
where the outcome will almost certainly be to our peril, all politicians and those in power 
tell us that we ought to be grateful to those multinational companies who do actually put 
us in this peril. Honest and brave people like you ought to carry our gratitude to expose 
this charade. 
 
Best wishes, 
Arpad 
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